
 
 

On behalf of Hertz Cayman we hope that your families and friends are all healthy and safe during these                   
unprecedented times. With continued news surrounding COVID-19, we would like to share the exciting              
news regarding the Cayman Island’s new ‘Global Citizen’ programme, a work-from-home program that             
enables individuals to live and work remotely in the Cayman Islands for up to two years.  

 

 We are working closely with the Cayman Islands Government to provide anyone interested in applying 

for the ‘Global Citizen’ programme with the most affordable long term car rental & lease options on the 
Cayman Islands.  

● All inclusive monthly prices  

● Brand new 2020 vehicles available  
● We are offering ​curbside pickup ​at our locations in order to provide an expedited service.  
● A ​new delivery service option ​available to your hotel or condominium, with pricing dependent 

upon  location.  
● Personalized account manager  
● Most trustworthy and reliable rental agency in the Cayman Islands 

 

 If you are in the process of applying to the ‘Global Citizen’ programme, or have recently been accepted 

then please do not hesitate to contact Hertz Cayman on the number +1 (345) 322-8307.  A member of 
our management team will guide you through the next steps and confirm your booking on your 
requested dates.  

 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to seeing you again soon!  

1.345.943.4378 ​bookings@hertzcayman.com​ ​www.hertzcayman.com 


